
1 
 

 

CITY OF DORAL 

Office of the City Manager 

Letter to Council  
LTC No. 141-2017 

    

To:  The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

 

From:  Edward A. Rojas, City Manager 

 

Date:  12/21/2017 

 

Subject: Roadway and Facilities Maintenance for the Holidays 

 

 

The purpose of this Letter to Council is to provide information on the Roadway and Facilities 

maintenance activities being performed by Public Work Department Staff and contractors in 

preparation for the Holiday Season: 

 Facilities 

o Pressure clean sidewalks and storefronts at the Police Department and 

Government Center 

o Shampoo carpets at the Police Department and Government Center 

o Touch-up painting at Government Center 

 

 Roadways 

o Doral Blvd. (SR 826 – HEFT) – Mowing medians and litter pick-up 

o NW 58th St. (SR 826 – HEFT) – Litter pick-up 
o NW 102nd Ave. (58th St. – 41st St.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 52nd St. (97th Ave. – 107th Ave.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 109th Ave. (41st St. – 58th St.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 112th Ave. (58th St. – 41st St.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 114th Ave. (41st St. – 90th St.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 82nd St. (107th Ave. – 116th Ct.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 78th St. (107th Ave. – 114th Ave.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 109th Ave. (78th St. – 82nd St.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

o NW 50th St. (117th Ave. – 107th Ave.) – Street sweeping and litter pick-up 

 



2 
 

If you have any questions on this matter, please do not hesistate to contact the City Manager’s 

Office.  

c: Albert P. Childress, Deputy City Manager 

   Jorge Gomez, Public Works Director 


